
 

Fraternal Greetings! 

The Order of St. George in the United Kingdom cordially invites all members of the 
Royal Society of St. George to join us in lighting a candle for St. George's Day as a 
sign of hope and solidarity in these challenging times. 

In the United Kingdom, we’ll lighting up from 20:00 BST (GMT+1) on Thursday 
23 April 2020, but wherever you are in the world, please set a candle to help create a 
worldwide ring of light. 

Please send us a photo of your candle for inclusion in our special edition of the 
Order’s journal, Called to Order, which will appear in May. 

 

An icon of protection 
  

 
 

Since Old Testament times man and women 
have, in times of trouble, put a sign of 
protection on their doors to guard against evil.  
We have written this special Order of St. 
George icon – featuring our Patron slaying a 
coronavirus-ridden dragon – that we invite 
you to place in your window or door. 
 
If you live in the UK and would like a copy, 
please send an SAE (stamped addressed 
envelope) to ST. GEORGE ICONS, c/o 
Stumps Cottage, Tonbridge, Kent TN11 8JL.   
 
You’ll receive a copy of the icon for you to use 
and an additional copy, in notelet form, for 
you to send to a friend. If you can include one 
or more loose second class stamps to cover 
print costs, that would be helpful.  
 
Please visit this page to order extra copies or 
for non-UK orders. 
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